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DOC-ADV-001-01, LINK-NP3 and LINK-NP5 Usage with OPA2 and OPA3 Modules Advisory Notice 

 

Date:     30/01/2023 
RE:   LINK-NP3 & LINK-NP5 Usage with A2 &A3 Modules 
Products affected: Configurations using OP A2 and/or OP A3 Modules connected in parallel.   
 
 
Vox Power is advising all direct and indirect customers of a clearance issue when parallel connecting the OP 
A2 and/or OP A3 modules using the existing Link-NP3 or Link-NP5 parallel connection accessories. 
 
It can be seen from the below images that the existing parallel links (Link-NP3 & Link-NP5) come within 
0.5mm of the OP A2 or OP A3 heatsinks when fitted in two or three module parallel configurations.  
                  

 
 
The Link-NP3 and/or Link-NP5 should not be used to parallel connect the 300W dual slot OP A2 or OP A3 
modules due to risk of shorting to the module heatsink/configuration chassis. Vox Power will design and 
release two new parallel links for exclusive use with the 300W OP A2 & A3 modules imminently and will 
circulate an updated accessory datasheet showing the new links and part numbers.  
 
Any existing or pending customers who use or intend to use the existing Link-NP3 or Link-NP5 accessories 
should contact Vox Power for further details and corrective actions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
                 
                  
 
 
   
________________________________ 
Marco Prinsloo - CEO 


